

## **Associated General Contractors of Colorado**

1114 West 7th Avenue • Suite 200 • Denver, Colorado • 80204-4432 Phone: (303) 388.2422 • Fax: (303) 388.0936 • Website: www.agccolorado.org

February 18, 2009

Karl,

Thank you for the great presentation you gave at the Association of General Contractors of Colorado December meeting. It was humorous and made excellent points that applied directly to the construction industry. Your presentation drew a large turnout despite the snow that caused difficult travel conditions.

Our members appreciate the time you spent tailoring your speech to fit our organization and the difficult economic times we are all facing. They also enjoyed getting to meet you personally before and after your presentation. I will recommend you to other organizations and companies in the construction field.

Michael Gifford Executive Director AGC of Colorado 303-388-2422

**Your Resource of Choice** 

**Building Colorado Since 1930** 

OUR MISSION